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Southeast Powder Coater Passes Customer’s Salt Spray 
Requirements with EnviroKote™ 

 
 
Dunn, NC – One of the largest contract powder coating operations in 
the Southeast reaches out to EnviroServe for help with passing their 
new customer’s stringent salt spray requirements.  
 
One of the requirements for this Contract Powder Coater’s new 
customer was to meet or exceed a very stringent salt spray spec. 
their current chemical supplier was unable to meet such 
requirements so they gave EnviroServe a shot. EnviroServe’s 

EnviroKote™ Zirconium Technology coupled with their EnviroSeal™ 
line of dry in place sealers, not only met the salt spray requirements, 
but exceeded them by 16%. 
 
EnviroServe will be testing product combinations in this customer’s 
other location soon.   
 
 
For more information on EnviroServe Chemicals contact: 
910.892.1791 (main) 910.892.5765 (fax) 603 South Wilson Avenue, 
Dunn, North Carolina 28339. www.enviroservechemicals.com. 
Sales@enviroserveinc.com.  
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